[bookmark: _GoBack]TOWN OF STANFORD CONSERVATION ADVISORY COMMISSION
MEETING OF 2/21/2018 6:00 P.M.
PRESENT:  Anne Bernstein – Chair, Barry Haydasz, Mike Picinelli and Claire Copley
ALSO PRESENT: Paul Coughlin – Town Board Liason 

NEW/RETURNING BUSINESS
EARTH DAY IDEAS:  Ms. Bernstein would like to organize a trash clean-up again for Earth Day 2018.
PRESERVES AND TRAILS: The trails at the Stanford Wildlife and Whitlock Preserves need to be assessed. Ms. Bernstein suggested that any clean-up to the trails could be a volunteer opportunity for high school seniors. Ms. Osterman was going to see if she could obtain the contact information for teachers or administrators at the high school. 
MISCELLANEOUS
COBBLE POND GAS STATION: The owner of Cobble Pond Gas Station has withdrawn her application for the new gas station site and the gas station will no longer be developed there. 
GRANTS: Ms. Bernstein suggested that available grants and grant money be a focal point for the CAC in 2018.
Submitted by: Lauren Osterman, Secretary 
